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Service Change for Brooklyn Community Board 6 Residents Living in Cobble Hill, Red 

Hook, Carroll Gardens, Gowanus and Park Slope 

 

The New York City Department of Sanitation is announcing a service change for residents living 

in Brooklyn Community Board 6, which includes Cobble Hill, Red Hook, Carroll Gardens, 

Gowanus and Park Slope. 

 

Starting Monday, July 30, 2018, the Department 

will collect organic material once per week, on 

recycling day. The change will allow the 

Department to become more efficient with both 

curbside organics and bulk item collection. 

 

Trash collection will not change.  

 

Residents needing curbside collection of their 

large, bulky items can make an appointment at 

nyc.gov/bulk or by calling 311. 

 

To find your collection schedule visit nyc.gov/dsny 

or call 311. 

 

 

About the New York City Department of Sanitation 

The Department of Sanitation (DSNY) keeps New York City healthy, safe and clean by 

collecting, recycling and disposing of waste, cleaning streets and vacant lots, and clearing snow 

and ice. The Department operates 59 district garages and manages a fleet of more than 2,000 

rear-loading collection trucks, 450 mechanical brooms and 693 salt/sand spreaders. The 

Department clears litter, snow and ice from approximately 6,500 miles of City streets and 

removes debris from vacant lots as well as abandoned vehicles from City streets. 
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